
From:                                         Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                                           22 February 2019 16:34
To:                                               Ronak Ahmed
Subject:                                     Re: Simon Cordell
 
Dear Ronak Ahmed
 
Thank you for the below email would it please be possible for you to call me on 07807 333545. I don’t think it’s going to be that
easy on the 08/03/2019 as the last 2 court cases Enfield Council has tried to rail road my son with the court totally misleading
the courts with everything including my son’s health. My son did not even attend the last 3 hearings due to what was going on
and the court assessment was ordered by the court. There has also been major data beaches between Enfield Council staying
to the MH team there was a court order for information to be given to them regarding my son which there was not. I know on
the 08/03/2019 that Enfield Council is going to try and get the possession order on that date. Even through they have not
complied with the court order dated the 09/08/2018 where they was meant to have moved my son. They have never put
anything in front of the housing management panel to even start this, they have lied to the MP and also the MH teams. 
 
This case really does need to be heard by judge dais who heard the last 3 hearings from the last case.
 
Simon is very worried and this is not helping him, Enfield Council knows he does not cope with court hearings also, the impact
this is having on my son is very bad.
 
If you can call me I would be most grateful.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell 

Sent from my iPhone

On 22 Feb 2019, at 15:33, Ronak Ahmed <ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Cordell
 
I have been forwarded your email below and can confirm that I am unfortunately not able to meet with you on
Monday.  Additionally, I am on holiday next week so if you need to speak to someone at the Office then please
ask for Sean.  My colleague Liselle Archer will also not be in the office from Monday so please do not send
her any emails going forward. 
 
The hearing on 8 March 2019 will be a brief 5 minute hearing and we will be requesting directions from the
court on that occasion.  This means that there will be opportunity to present further documents to trial (which
will be sometime winter 2019 or spring 2020.  Therefore I propose that we meet after I return from holiday.  I
will arrange for my colleague Sean or an external lawyer to represent Simon Cordell at the first hearing. 
 
Best wishes
 
 
 
Ronak Ahmed
Consultant Solicitor
Tel      (01582) 726579
Email  ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
______________________________________________
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 20 February 2019 20:03
To: Liselle Archer <liselle@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk>

mailto:ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
mailto:ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
mailto:liselle@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk


Subject: Re: Booked Appointments
 
Dear Liselle Archer 
 
Would it please be possible to set a meeting up for Simon Cordell for Monday afternoon, it has taken me longer to
get a laptop then I was hoping. 
 
If you can get back to me I would be most grateful
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
 

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:liselle@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk

